
 

  

 
 
 
24th June 2024 
 
Moving Up Day and Open Classrooms – Wednesday 3rd July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The end of summer term is fast approaching and children are excited to get to know their new class teacher for the new school year in 
September 2024. We have planned a ‘Moving Up Day’ on Wednesday 3rd July. The children will spend the whole day with their new teacher 
and we are holding an ‘Open Classroom’ from 2.45pm – 3.15pm for parents/carers to visit and see their children’s new learning 
environment. Many of our Year Six children will be visiting their new High School for the day and Mrs Hutchinson, our new Headteacher, 
will be in school and will be getting to know the children. 
 
We are aware that although many children are excited to find out who their new class teacher will be, we also know that for some children 
this is an anxious time. As a result, we have made the decision to tell both you and the children who their new teacher will be, prior to 
Moving Up Day. We have explained to the children today who their new teacher will be and please find below our class details for 
September 2024: 
 

• The current RD will become 1H with Mrs Harper as their class teacher. 

• The current RM will become 1J with Mrs Jamal as their class teacher. 

• The current 1H will become 2A with Miss Aitchison as their class teacher. 

• The current 1J will become 2C with Miss Crowther as their class teacher. 

• The current 2A will become 3G with Miss Garrett as their class teacher. 

• The current 2C will become 3B with Miss Bibi as their class teacher. 

• The current 3B will become 4P with Mrs Parsons as their class teacher. 

• The current 3G will become 4B with Miss Borsos as their class teacher. 

• The current 4P will become 5O with Miss O’Malley as their class teacher. 

• The current 4I will become 5GW with Mrs Goddard teaching Monday & Tuesday and Mrs Whitworth teaching Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday. 

• The current 5B will become 6M with Miss Martin as their class teacher. 

• The current 5O will become 6L with Miss Little as their class teacher. 

On Moving Up Day, all children will go straight to their new classroom. Children in Year One – Year Four will enter school and be collected 
at the end of the day from their new classroom doors or from the Open Classroom event.  The ‘new Year Five’ and ‘new Year Six’ children 
will enter school through the Year Five Cloakroom door.  
 
All children in the ‘new Year Five’ classes must be collected by a parent/carer either from the Open Classroom event or Year Five 
cloakroom door at 3.15pm. 
 
Children in the ‘new Year Six’ who walk home alone will, as usual, be accompanied by a member of staff to the school gate at 3.15pm, 
unless their parent/carer is attending the Open Classroom.  
 
Staff will be on hand at the school gate and in the school grounds to support with directions. 
 

         Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 
 
 

Best Wishes 
 
 
 
 

Mrs A Mannings & Miss D Ward 
Co-Acting Headteachers 

 


